
TOWN OF BAINBRIDGE 
15 NORTH MAIN STREET 

BAINBRIDGE, NY 13733 
(607) 967 – 3781 

 
LEGAL NOTICE: 
 
             PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Bainbridge will 
hold a public hearing on proposed Local Law #2 of 2019, a Local Law to override the tax 
levy limit established in General Municipal Law.  
         The hearing will take place in the Bainbridge Town Hall, 15 North Main St., 
Bainbridge on Monday October 28th, 2019 at 6:00PM. At the hearing, anyone may speak 
in favor of or against the proposed local law or any item therein. Copies of the proposed 
local law are available at the Bainbridge Town Clerk’s Office.  
 
 
By Order of the Bainbridge 
Town Board 
Aric McKown, Town Clerk 


